
 

November guest speakers: 

Laurie Taylor-Mitchell, Educator, Community Activist, and 
Candidate for the District 3 Councilman Seat, will present her 
qualifications and answer questions from those in attendance 
at the Hanover Road Association’s General Membership 
Meeting on November 13.  

Colonel Adam R. Flasch, Commander, Camp Fretterd Military 
Reservation will discuss the proposed deer management herd 
size program for Camp Fretterd. Colonel Flasch will be available 
to answer questions concerning process and timeline. 

The Honorable T. Bryan McIntire, District 3 Councilman 
(retired) will receive an Honorary Membership award in the 
Hanover Road Association.  He will comment on his experiences 
with the association during his sixteen years in office. 

From the President:  A Partnership in Caring to Preserve 

the Rural Character of Our Community At the August General 
Membership Meeting we provided an educational forum 
opportunity for Baltimore County District 3 Councilman 
candidates to present their particular qualifications for this 
important office. Incumbent Todd Huff and State Delegate 
Wade Kach presented compelling arguments as to where they 
stand on vital issues to our community. Good questions were 
asked of the Candidates, by those in attendance, and the 
Candidates’ responses further reinforced their positions. The 
remaining District 3 Councilman Candidate, Laurie Taylor-
Mitchell will present her qualifications at the November 13, 
General Membership Meeting and she will be available to 
answer questions.   

The Candidate selected to fill The District 3 Council Seat is vital 
to the continuation of land preservation and critical community 
zoning decisions, so necessary to preserving the rural character 
of our community. The Hanover Road Association forms a 
“partnership in caring” with the District 3 Councilman. 

At our November 13th. General Membership Meeting we will 
recognize the Honorable T. Brian McIntire District 3 Councilman 
(retired) with an Honorary Membership in the Hanover Road 
Association, for his sixteen years “partnership of caring”. 
Councilman McIntire’s efforts while in office resulted in 
extensive land preservation. His desire to seek reasonable 
resolutions to community zoning issues made the quality of 
communities stronger in the northern Baltimore County region. 

 

 

Please attend our November 13th. General Membership 
Meeting so that you can be better prepared to vote for a 
District 3 Councilman who will be best at belonging to a 
“Partnership in Caring to Preserve the Rural Character of 

Our Community”.                                                    Paul E. Joyce 

November Business Spotlight: Leyland Landscape 

Professionals - 14419 Old Hanover Road, Reisterstown, 
Maryland 21136-4201 

 

Lee Yachimowicz started his company in 1982 on the 
beautiful farm in Reisterstown where he grew up. He named 
the business Leyland Landscape Professionals; L.E.Y. his 
initials and land because the business deals with the land. His 
brother-in-law, Brent Cassell, joined the enterprise in 1990 
bringing his extensive experience in plant knowledge and 
landscape design. 

Leyland Landscape Professionals originally served residential 
clients with services in design, plantings, hardscape, stones, 
walls, brick walkways and a full service lawn care operation. 
Now Leyland Landscape Professionals have become a trusted 
source for year-round services to commercial property 
owners and management companies.  

If you ride by Leyland Landscape Professionals, where Piney 
Grove meets Old Hanover Road, you will see a beautifully 
landscaped property with a very nice Cape Cod home, which 
surely maintains the rural character of the area. 

You can reach Lee at Lee@LeylandLandscaping.com or 
410-526-4449 

Adopt-A-Highway 

John Lorenz has again volunteered to coordinate our 
State Highway Administration’s Adopt-A-Highway 
Program. Four cleanups per year are required, and 
cleanups should be held at the beginning of each 
season. John and his volunteers have maintained a neat 
and pristine appearance along Route 30 from Frye Road 
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to the intersection of Route 30 & 91. John says the winter 
cleanup is the hardest because of Christmas and weather. 
He has set Saturday December 14 as his target date but 
could move it to January 11th if necessary. Remaining dates 
are 3/21, 6/21, 9/21, 12/21. John, weather permitting, will 
be meeting his volunteers at 8:00am at Liberty Discount on 
December 14t. He will provide vests and bags. To contact 
John to become one of his volunteers his following contact 
information is provided- 
Home: 410-429-3941, Cell: 410-952-3697, Email: 
bigredunclejohn@verizon.net. 

 

Glenn Elseroad receiving an 
appreciation award at the 
August HRA meeting. 

Special Thanks: 

To James R. Bosley and Farmers and Merchants Bank for printing 
our “On the Road” newsletter. 
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